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Comments: Our family uses Sandia Peak several times a month for hiking, cross-country skiing, snow shoeing,

mountain biking, snowboarding, picnicking, etc.   I believe that adding a mountain coaster within the existing ski

area boundary would expand recreational opportunities on Sandia Peak without significant impact to the activities

that we already engage in regularly.  I support bringing an additional stabilizing revenue stream to Sandia Peak.

The mountain coaster would add a new recreational opportunity to the Albuquerque area, which is certainly

positive.  It will perhaps attract a new demographic of visitors to the Peak and introduce more people to outdoor

mountain activities.    I am hopeful that the additional participation on the mountain would not result in undue

traffic and parking issues, given the parking at the tram base and ski are base are underutilized in the summer.

In short, I support moving forward with a mountain coaster. 


